
Hello, my name is Siena Pieruccini. I am currently a 1L at UIC Law. I am interested in 

becoming a member of SBA. I am incredibly passionate about creating a unified and informed 

campus.  

 

As the former Deputy Communications Director for the University of Illinois Student 

Government, my job entailed assisting the President and Vice President of ISG in managing 

social media accounts, websites, general outreach, and instilling an open line of communication 

between ISG and University Students. I also had the pleasure of serving on several other student 

cabinet boards as an undergrad such as Kappa Alpha Pi - Mu Chapter Pre-Law Professional 

Fraternity, where I sat as one of the two New Member Educators, Alpha Phi Fraternity, where I 

sat as the Director of Philanthropic Relations and Committee Chairman, University of Illinois 

Pre-Law Honors Society, where I sat as a Media & Marketing Committee Member as well as 

Epsilon Eta – Service Fraternity where I sat as a Service Member.  

                                                                                                                                                       

I have a great deal of experience working as a liaison between administration and the 

student body. I also am very passionate about being a part of an organization that is rooted in 

advocacy. Becoming a member of SBA would allow me to work towards providing our student 

body multi-platform access to University of Chicago School of Law’s resources.  

 

If appointed, I plan on increasing SBA's impact by further promoting our platform and 

resources via social media. I plan to work toward making UIC Law SBA media accessible to all 

by sharing information in different languages as well. I recognize the importance of making 

information accessible. If appointed, I wish to instill a direct and open line of communication 

between the student body and administration. I aim to address and support my fellow peers' 

concerns and inquiries. My goal is to work to create a supportive environment for students, so 

their voices are represented and heard.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Siena Pieruccini  

J.D. Candidate at University of Illinois Chicago School of Law '25 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/siena-pieruccini
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